
Fw: Forbidden City expanded permit ok with this neighbor
Sophia Meng-Chhom to: Daisy Gomez 06/03/2013 02:50 PM
Cc: Anne Cramer, Janiece Roelofsen

Hi,

Another public comment.

Sophia Meng-Chhom
Financial Management Department
City of Long Beach
Phone:   (562) 570-6649

----- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 06/03/2013 02:50 PM -----

From: LBBIZ
To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB, 
Date: 06/03/2013 02:49 PM
Subject: Fw: Forbidden City expanded permit ok with this neighbor
Sent by: Juan Perez

----- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 06/03/2013 02:49 PM -----

Denis & Julie Bolton <denisyjulie@gmail.com>

06/03/2013 02:37 PM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov 
cc  

Subject Forbidden City expanded permit ok 
with this neighbor 

To Whom it May Concern.
We have lived in Marina Pacifica for 13 year and are patrons of the Forbidden 
City.  The owners of this very lovely restaurant have put a great deal of 
investment into the building to create a destination eatery for the 
neighborhood as well as something the city can be proud of internationally. 
Recently I noticed the Forbidden City was host to a delegation of Chinese 
diplomats.

The owners are and have always been very attentive to the needs of the 
neighbors - and in fact, I believe at least one of the owners is a resident 
here.  

I believe that they will be responsible and considerate of their neighbors 
should a permit for dancing be issued. Even when I have been inside the 
restaurant and have noted the music to be too loud for my preference the 
managers have immediately responded. Additionally, past restaurants have had 
dancing in the building and have not created a nuisance or disturbance.
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I urge you to approve their application.

Thank you
Julie and Denis Bolton
5115 Marina Pacifica Drive N.


